Guy Announces Design Winners

Phillip Guy, President of the Association of Village Council Presidents, whose headquarters are at Bethel, Alaska, recently announced the winners of a contest sponsored by AVCP, Inc. for artwork to be incorporated in the regional native corporation's formal Share Certificate.

Those sharing in prize money were Milo Minock of Pilot Station, L.A. Chikoyak of Tununak, and an unidentified artist from

Kwigillingok.

Minock's share of the prize money is \$133.00, Chikoyak will receive \$83.00 and the Kwigillingok artist will receive \$59.00.

Decision was reached at a meeting of the organization's Community Action Program Board of Directors from more than 150 entries in the contest.

The Board found it difficult to select one design of the three top entries over another, ending up with determination that the three contestants demonstrated equal talent and capability.

The Board, as a result, redesigned the Corporation's Certificate into a more elaborage work

of art incorporating the best features of the three top contestants designs.

The AVCP stock certificate became a matter of personal pride and an opportunity to patronize their own arts and crafts at the January meeting of the Association's Board of Directors.

\$100.00 was offered by the law firm of McCutcheon, Groh, Benkert & Greene, attorneys for the group; \$25.00 by Hoffman Fuel Service of Bethel; \$25.00 by Paul T. Dixon & Associates; \$50.00 by AVCP, Inc.; \$50.00 by the American Congress of American Indians and a personal donation by John Shively of RurAL CAP of \$25.00.